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 Upcoming Events
Lights up for Christ  Wed, Dec 7, 7:00pm

General Meeting Wed, Dec 7, 7:30pm

Fraternal Planning Meet  Thurs Dec 22, 7:30pm 

General Meeting Wed, Jan 4, 7:30pm

Basketball Free Throw   Jan 17 - 18

Fraternal Planning Meet  Wed, Jan 25, 7:30pm 

Check website Calendar for latest details and links

It means a life of faith in action, a life of 
boldness in brotherhood, a life worth 
living. Join 2 million Catholic men on a 
mission. 

http://www.kofc4924.com/new_york.html
https://www.kofc4924.com/recent-photos.html


 

For a limited time, become an online member for FREE. 
Offer extended to December 31 2022. 

Message from Our Grand Knight

Hello, my brothers, I hope all is well. We have a great start to the fraternal year. WE 
have donated over $10,000 dollars for programs such as Guadelupe House, coats for 
kids, nutrition programs for schools and other worthy programs. WE had a trunk or 
treat at the church for the kids. We had our first brunch in a couple of years where we 
were blessed with 80 guests. Also, Santa paid us a visit with over 30 families 
attending. AS Christmas approaches let's first keep Christ in Christmas. Enjoy your 
time with your family and friends. From my wife Cindy and I have a great Christmas 
and a safe and happy new year.

Vivat Jesus
Raymond Beaupre GK 4924 

A Message from Our Financial Secretary

Brothers:

It is that time of year.  Dues for 2023 will be $55 for members who are not exempt, 
retired, or Life or Honorary Life members.  Dues are $45 for retired members who are 
not Life members or otherwise exempt.  If you are retired and get a dues notice for $55, 
please let me know so I can correct the error.  Dues for Life members will not be 
determined until we hear from Supreme and State.  This is because these dues are equal 
to the per-capita that we are charged.  We usually get the word on this in late November.  
Once I know the per-capita, I send out all dues notices.

You can pay by cheque made payable to Bishop John T Kidd Council 4924 and mailed to 
me at 203-5151 Riverside Dr., E., Windsor, ON  N8S 4R5 or by e-transfer to 
fs4924@ontariokofc.ca.  Dues can be paid at any time.  Travel cards will be mailed 
starting around December 1.

Once again, we will have a raffle.  Each member who pays before January 1, 2023, will 
be automatically entered.  With luck, the drawing will be at the January membership 
meeting.

Best wishes to everyone for a Blessed and Merry Christmas and Happy New Year and for
2023!

Fraternally,

FS Pete Conway

mailto:fs4924@ontariokofc.ca
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/join/join-kofc.html


Click here for last years winners

Message From Your Chancellor 

 It is with great pleasure to serve as your Chancellor.  Our Council recently Conducted 
a prayer Service for Brother Gary Lee Towers. Thanks to all who took the time to visit 
with the family.  If any member knows of a member who is sick let your council know 
so they can be contacted and see if there is anything we can do as a council,

Thanks to Deacon Gary Coyle, Grand Knight Raymond Beaupre, Brother Real Garon, 
The Ushers of Our Lady Guadalupe as well as Our Lady of Guadalupe Catholic 
Women’s League members Beatrice Taylor and Sylvia, Jim Faubert who is always 
there to help in the background. For there help and Guidance with the Memorial Mass 
for our deceased Members of The Knights of Columbus as well as The Catholic 
Women’s League of Our Lady of Guadalupe. Thanks for all your help that was given 
to me for making this a successful event.

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. All the best for the coming
year .

      Your Chancellor Tom Farrer 

https://www.kofc.org/en/resources/faith-in-action-programs/family/keep-christ-in-christmas/2021-2022-kcic-contest-winners.pdf
https://www.kofc.org/en/resources/faith-in-action-programs/family/keep-christ-in-christmas/2021-2022-kcic-contest-winners.pdf


  A Message from Our District Deputy

Brothers,

We are now at the end of the second half of the Fraternal Year and we are still lagging in membership 
growth for this year. With so many challenges in our world today, our Order remains a beacon of hope,
and should be drawing brothers to us and the things that we do to make a difference. Why did you join
the Order? What was it that attracted you? 

When conversing with other Catholic gentlemen, do you mention our good works and your story of 
why you became and remain a member? Equally important, if you cross paths with an inactive 
member, do you greet them warmly, ask how they’re doing, update them on some of our recent efforts 
and encourage them to participate in an upcoming activity?

Our activities draw attention to us, illustrate our good works, make a difference, and enhance our 
fraternal bond with one another as we work together in unity. You are part of an amazing worldwide 
organization, a group dedicated to you, your family, and your faith.

Sadly, sometimes we forget all the good we do and why we joined. We lose sight of the bigger picture 
– the greater good that we serve and accomplish. We drift and lose connection with our Council 
brothers. We are brothers and we need to make sure that every member understands that they are 
essential to our council health and well being, more importantly, every brother needs to understand 
that we care about one another.

Therefore, I challenge each of you to reach out to your members, especially those who you have not 
spoken to recently and connect as a fraternal brother. Connect, engage, energize, and help them 
recommit. Let’s strive make sure every brother – those active and especially those who have been 
inactive – understands that he is vital and appreciated.

As we are in Advent, please remember He is the Reason for the Season.

Dawn, Joseph, Peter and I wish you and your family a very Blessed Christmas and a Blessed New 
Year. 

Vivat Jesus 

Jesmond P. Tabone District Deputy

District Deputy 39



  A Message from Our Treasurer

Charities which received donations 
January 2022   Squires program $20.00 
April 2022       Second Chance Ministry $500.00 
                        Hospice of Windsor and Essex County $500.00 
May 2022        Lola’s Round Table $500.00 
                        F.J. Brennan Sec. Sch., Father McNabb Bursary  $1,000.00 
                        St. Joseph High School, Larry Quinnville Bursary $1,000.00 
                        Corpus Middle School, Exterior Seating $500.00 
                        St. Joseph High School, Breakfast Programme $1,000.00 
June 2022        Society of St. Vincent de Paul, $520.00 
                        Alzheimer Society of Windsor and Essex County $1,000.00 
July 2022        Riding to Fight Kids Cancer, $500.00 
October 2022   Corpus Christi Middle School, Snack Program $1,500.00 
                         St. Rose Elementry School, Snack Program $1,500.00 
November 2022  Diabetes Canada, $1,000.00 
                            Our Lady of Guadalpe Home, $1,000.00 and $4,000.00 
                            Scottish Borderers Foundation, $1,000.00 
                            Purchased underwear & socks for the homeless $300.00 
December 2022  Windsor Goodfellows $1,500.00 
                            Coats for Kids $1,476.27 

Total donations for 2022 $14,316.27
 

Treasurer John Pawlowski

Upcoming Bingo Dates: at

 

We are in need of volunteers to help work 2 hours at a bingo session. Working these 
sessions are not like they used to be. The work is very minimal. If you are able to help 
please contact Bro. Jesmond Tabone at 519.992.2014

Dec 21 Wed 10:00am-12:00-Trevor & John B
Dec 31 Sat 12:00-2:00pm – John P & Trevor
Jan 2 Mon 10:00pm – 12:00am – Rheal -

Jan 13 Fri 2:00pm-4:00 - John P & Rheal 
Jan 24 Tue 10:00pm–12:00 – Rheal & Trevor 

Jun 23 Sat-8:45 pm – 10:45-John P



                                                               Celebrations 
                                                    December Birthdays

Kenneth Rodney 12-01                Noel I J Miron 12-03             Steven C Bellaire 12-05

Donald J Mc Court 12-07             Darren A Ray 12-10               Henry Plackmann 12-14 

Mark A Momney 12-16                  Nabil H Zakaria 12-16         Darryl E Demars 12-17 

Robert M Ingoldsby 12-17            Jerome J Marier 12-17          Mark Harold Willis 12-17

Norman M Lariviere 12-18             John J Tracey 12-18           Clarence J Gagnon 12-20  

Gerald Seeger 12-20                    Louis K Lessard 12-21            Alterio Ferrone 12-23 

Valentine Hompoth 12-25             Ronald J Ruta 12-25             Richard Germain 12-26

Michael D Desmarais 12-28        David G Pascua 12-30          Danny P Deshaies 12-31 

John P Higgins 12-31

                                                    January Birthdays

Mr Joseph Cipparone 01-01              Ronald H Lavoie 01-01            Nasir Y Shoka 01-01

David S Smith 01-03                       Gordon J Meloche 01-04           Giovanni Castellano 01-05

Daniel H Mac Millan 01-05                Robert D Kiborn 01-06           John J Zillich 01-08

Gregory J Macfarlane 01-11               Edgar R Lebert 01-12           Edward G Charbonneau 01-14

Charles G Lesperance 01-15                Denis R Plante 01-15             George W Mc Mullen 01-17

Rejean R Deshaies 01-19                 Alfred A Kralovensky 01-20      Lawrence A Reaume 01-20

Jerome E Tschirhart 01-20               William N Kenny 01-21            Augustine Ingoldsby 01-22

Gabriel Samrah 01-22                     Louis K Lachin 01-25                 Gerard R Lampron 01-26

Michael B La Butte 01-29               Michael L Kelly 01-31                 Jacob Sobocan 01-31

                                                                   Anniversaries

Judy & Terry C Benn 01-15                           Carmelita & David G Pascua 01-16



Rosary Devotion takes place on the
2nd Saturday of the month
Please join us Saturday December 11, 
2022 at 8:00 am

Join us Saturday December 10, 2022 at 8:00 am
Please invite your members, family and friends to join us.  

Rejoignez-nous Samedi 10 décembre 2022 à 8h00
Veuillez inviter vos membres, votre famille et vos amis à se joindre à 
nous.

Zoom Link for monthly Rosary
https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?

pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
Dial in (647) 558 0588 Meeting ID: 969 8886 7124 Passcode: 947372

 New appliance for Christmas, consider the Second Chance Ministry for 

the old one.

We are always looking to receive donations of furniture in good condition – 

especially beds, mattresses(unsoiled), couches and tables and chairs. We do 

not take large appliances however we do accept donations of small kitchen 

appliances such as toasters, microwaves, kettles. We also accept towels, 

bedding and clothing/shoes (more women than men’s clothes). We are always

in need of cash donations to help us fund our grocery gift card purchases. 

Donors can donate on-line at: www.secondchanceministry.org or send an e 

transfer to scm5198901863@gmail.com More info on our website here

https://www.kofc4924.com/message-04.html
mailto:scm5198901863@gmail.com
https://secondchanceministry.org/
https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
https://www.kofc.org/join


https://ontariokofcraffle.5050central.com/?olc=4924

